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International Workshop "South Korea’s General Election 2024 and the Regional Security - 

Japan & South Korea’s Choice -" was held at the Ritsumeikan University Center for Unive

rsity East Asian Peace and Cooperation Studies on Saturday, June 15, 2024. The worksho

p featured detailed analysis and discussions on Japan and South Korea's security policy d

irections concerning the future Asia-Pacific international situation. Particularly, by inviting f

ormer diplomats actively engaged in diplomatic and security fields, the workshop provide

d a valuable forum for experts to share insights focused on Japan-Korea relations. 

 

Ritsumeikan University Center for University East Asia Peace Cooperation Studies (CEAPCS)

 actively promotes academic exchanges with various research organizations across differen

t languages and fields. 

 

●Details: 

Date and Time: Saturday, June 15, 2024, 13:00-17:00 

Venue: Ritsumeikan University Suzaku Campus, B301 

Hosted by: Ritsumeikan University East Asia Peace Cooperation Research Center 

Supported by: Korea Foundation/Ritsumeikan University International Collaborative  

Research Promotion Program 

 

●Applicants 

CHANG, Dal Joong  (Seoul National University, Professor Emeritus) 

LEE, Jung Chul  (Seoul National University, Professor) 

SHAW, Meredith  (University of Tokyo, Associate Professor) 

CHOI, Jin Wook  (CSCS, President / Former Korea Institute for National Unification,  

President) 

YAMAMOTO, Tadamichi  (Ritsumeikan University, Visiting Professor / Former United  

Nations Under Secretary General) 

NAKATO, Sachio  (Ritsumeikan University, Professor, Director of CEAPCS) 

HASABA, Kiyoshi  (Ritsumeikan University, Center for Korean Studies / Former Seoul  

Bureau Chief of The Asahi Shimbun) 

JANG, Young Joo  (Ritsumeikan University, CEAPCS Research Fellow) 

BABA, Kazuki  (Ritsumeikan University, CEAPCS Research Assistant) 
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